
	

	 	 	 	 	    
 
 
 
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT RE. NSW REPRESENTATIVE RUGBY PROGRAMS 2021 

 

With the current lockdown ordered by the NSW Government on  

Saturday 26 June NSW Schools Rugby announces: 

 

1. The Opens Program has been cancelled. Coaches & Managers of N1 

& N2 teams will contact all players directly. 

      Selected players will be able to purchase their NSW Schools gear.  

 

2. The NSW Schools U/16 program will also not proceed. The 46 

players selected will receive a letter next week congratulating them 

on their selection. 

NSW Gen Blue officials will be in touch with the process for selecting 

the U16 Gen Blue teams to play in The Australian U16 

Championships in September. 

 

Congratulations to all the Opens & U/16 players who represented AAGPS 

in 2021 and performed so well with very successful results. The number of 

boys selected to higher honours was outstanding. Let us hope Rugby can 

continue later in the year once we get through the current situation in 

Sydney. 

 

Mr Phil Barlow 

AAGPS Rugby Convener 
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